
 
 

4th QUARTERLY NEWSLETTER 2022 

 

 
 

Dear Supporters, Partners and Friends of entojutu, 

Welcome everyone to our fourth quarter newsletter of 2022.  

We are happy to have you read through impact journey. 

I hope your heart will be uplifted with the updates from the fields all the way from entojutu Nigeria. 

I appreciate you for your support and partnership in empowering rural people and communities in 

Africa. I wish you a fruitful 2023 in advance. 

Thank you 



Farm works with flies Project 

We started and completed the farm works with flies project which equipped 30 rural farmers in 

Akinyele local government area, Ibadan, Nigeria with necessary skill to convert their household 

and farm wastes to resources. This process is done with the instrumentality of the Black Soldier 

Fly (BSF).  This training was handson equipping our farmers with necessary skill to transition to 

using circular methods with nature. The journey to sustainability began. 

 

 
Figure 1  Farm works with flies training

  

  
 



Entojutu with Venture4Change 

‘’He who learns, teaches’’ is an Ethiopian proverb that we hold dear. 

In October our founder was the keynote speaker and a member of the Jury at the University of Eldoret, 

Kenya for the Venture4Change idea competition. Venture4change contributes to developing the next 

generation of leaders and innovators in health. Venture4Change equips young people with core 

changemaker skills - empathy, teamwork, innovative leadership, social entrepreneurial knowledge, and 

practical problem-solving abilities. 

Eight teams from three universities (Moi University, Kibabii University, and the University of Eldoret) 

presented sustainable solutions to tackle waste management in rapidly growing urban areas. 

Out of 8 ideas, 3 were selected to initiate their prototype with financial support as well as mentorship. We 

strongly believe all ideas were great and will make real change happen. 

We were happy to share our work at Entojutu. I was happy to see that our future is secured and that there is 

no such thing as waste but opportunities with this crop of budding social entrepreneurs in Africa. Their 

passion for solving problems was contagious and hard work was evident. 

 

 
Figure 2 Panel session at V4C  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

MMH Conference 

We were at the MMH convention last month in Kenya. The Making More Health Together convention 

2022 brought together like-minded partners from different sectors to connect, collaborate and innovate 

towards achieving sustainable solutions for pressing health and community challenges. 

It was a great experience speaking at the convention and sharing our work at entojutu and its impact in 

communities in Kenya. We shared our journey Entojutu with the Making More Health community 

activation programme as cordinated by Manuela Pastore 

This convention stressed the need for systemic approach towards solving communal problems. It was 

great meeting other change makers accross the continent and a huge congratulations to the Making More 

Health accelerator whom inspired me with their resilience and great pitches. The networking was top-

notch and we are excited about the possibilities and partnerships that can manifest with the amazing 

people 

 

 

 
Figure 3 MMH convention 
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Upcoming Projects:  

  

1. Empowered by flies  

We will train marginalized women to use fly farming as a means to empower themselves. This would 

start happen from 9th January, 2022.  

 

 

Dear friends and supporters, 

Entojutu would not be possible without your partnership and support. Thanks to your support, counsel and 

mentoring we are able to keep entojutu running. On behalf of our staff and beneficiaries – the youth, farmers, 

women and communities – I say THANK YOU for your continuous support and wishing you a healthy and 

prosperous new year. 

 

Adegbite Tobi 

Founder entojutu 

 

 

You can visit us @ www.entojutu.org or reach us on Instagram or twitter or linkdn 

Thank you 

http://www.entojutu.org/
https://instagram.com/entojutu?utm_medium=copy_link
https://twitter.com/entojutu?t=KQgsk3Jgq-YQIMTHq6b_uA&s=08
https://www.linkedin.com/company/entojutu/

